
Bulletin No.  987 

Friday 1st October 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
We started this week with a special visitor in school, PCSO Alex Rayment who came to our assembly to 
introduce himself and talk about what the role of PCSO involves. PCSO Alex is involved in a new 
initiative ‘Pol-Ed’ which is a nationally ground-breaking and innovative Police Education Programme, 
through which teachers are supported in delivering information on the law, crime prevention and 
safeguarding whilst also building an understanding of resilience, peer to peer support and how to get 
help if needed.  Our pupils welcomed PCSO Alex in to school and have already been asking when they 
will see him again.  Over the coming months, PCSO Alex will be visiting school to deliver lessons and be 
an important part of our school community. 
 
During the week, all our pupils have taken part in The Mini London Marathon and I am sure you can see 
how enjoyable this has been from the pictures below. It has been a great experience for us all and has 
brought many smiles to many faces. We would all like to wish Mrs Kernick enormous amounts of luck 
for this weekend as she takes on the personal challenge of running The London Marathon to raise 
money for Cancer Research.  We are all so proud of you and we know you will be incredible. 
 
This week, we were once again able to take some pupils out on a Sporting Fixture. Some of our UVI 
pupils went to Giggleswick, where they were able to have their first Hockey match and Rugby training. 
There are many fixtures booked in for the year, so please watch out for invitations on Class Dojo. 
 
As we move through the half term, many Forms have trips booked so please keep an eye out for letters 
and Class Dojo messages about the upcoming plans for your children.  If you have not yet given 
consent for off-site trips, please do so as this assists in the organisation of trips for our pupils.  Today, 
LVI have been out for the day at Cliffe Castle and I am looking forward to hearing all about it when they 
return. Next week, Form 2 will be visiting Eureka in Halifax and I am sure they will have a brilliant time. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 







Monday 
 

Pasta 
& 

Tomato Sauce 
  

Peaches & Cream 
  
  

Tuesday 
 

Cowboy Casserole 
& 

Potato Wedges 
  

Butterscotch & 
Banana Mousse 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken & Butternut 
Squash Curry with  

Fluffy Rice  
 

Chocolate Posset & 
Mandarins 

 
*Quorn & Halal Option 

 
 

Thursday 
 

Cottage Pie  
&  

Vegetables  
  

Apple & Pear 
Sponge & Custard 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Friday 
 

Salmon Fish finger 
wrap 

  
Shortbread 

Cookies 
 
 
 

Menu: Monday 4th October 2021 



Tickets 
 available at 
the school 

office 
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